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Snow Day Distance Learning Policy 

Snow Day as Distance Learning Day  

Proposed Policy:  The Snow Day Distant Learning policy allows for the use of our 
remote learning capacity as an alternative to snow days. Charette administration will 
make the decision on whether or not to use the remote learning option depending on 
the circumstances and will notify RIDE of any such changes. 

If the inclement weather day poses too great a risk of travel to hold classes in-person, 
Administration will post on the RI Broadcaster’s Network, and through its text-based 
messaging system to all students and parents, that it will be a "Distance Learning only 
day", and that students are expected to attend all of their classes online. 

If there is a reasonable chance there may be a distance learning day due to weather the 
following day, Chromebooks will be sent home with the students. Students will be 
provided with an opportunity to charge their Chromebooks prior to taking home.  
In the event that students do not have access to their Chromebooks at home, they will 
be asked to login to the Google Meets classes and/or Google classroom and/or their 
Summit Platform via their cell phones.  
 

Please see attached Snow Day/ Distance Learning plan submitted to RIDE for the 21-
22 school year. 

 

 

 


